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Jennifer Curtis

From: Mark T. Arienti

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 3:06 PM

To: dustin@dmroma.com; Jennifer Curtis

Subject: RE: Veery Estates - Response to Comments

Thanks Dustin, 

 

I’ve reviewed your response to my comments and the revised plans that you sent and am satisfied that you’ve 

addressed my comments, 

 

Mark 

 

From: dustin@dmroma.com <dustin@dmroma.com>  

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 12:40 PM 

To: Jennifer Curtis <jcurtis@windhammaine.us>; Mark T. Arienti <mtarienti@windhammaine.us> 

Subject: Veery Estates - Response to Comments 

 

Hi Jennifer & Mark,  

 

Attached is a response to the review comments for Veery Estates.  If you do not have time to look at these in detail 

before the meeting tonight, I at least wanted to make sure you saw that the package includes the Septic System designs 

and Financial Capacity Letter so that we could potentially vote on Completeness tonight along with the waiver requests. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Dustin M. Roma, P.E. 
 

 
 

PO Box 1116, Windham, ME 04062 

P: (207) 310-0506 

 


